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6th July 2018 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

End of Term Picnic 
 
We would like to invite all our children to take part in an End of Term picnic which will take 
place on Friday 20th July 2018. 
 
The lunch will consist of ham, cheese or tuna sandwiches, mixed salad, sausage rolls, 
cheese and onion rolls, pasta salad and pizza slices with iced lollies for dessert and orange 
or blackcurrant juice to drink. 
 
If your child usually has school meals, you do not need to reply as they will automatically be 
included in the picnic.   
 

Children who normally bring a packed lunch to school but would like to take part, please 
complete the form below and return as soon as possible.  Only children in years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
are required to pay for meals and need to send in £2.10 to cover the cost.  
 
On the day, we hope the weather is kind enough to allow us to eat outside and therefore 
your child can bring with them a picnic blanket.  In the event of bad weather, we will eat in 
the school dining hall. 
 
Any queries please contact myself or Rachael, School Cook. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs H Large 
→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→→ 
End of Term Picnic – 20th July 2018 
 
My child ………………………………………………… from class ……………………………….. 
Would like to take part in the End of Term picnic.  
I have enclosed £2.10 to cover the cost of the meal (only yrs 3, 4, 5 & 6 are required to pay) 
 
Signed ……………………………………. 
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